
 

 

 
Monday 1st June 2020 
 
 
Dear all Wintringham Residents 
  
 
We are writing to you about the Coronavirus (COVID-19) to advise that the Victorian 
Government has announced a gradual easing of restrictions from 1 June.   With the ease of 
restrictions, the government is still asking people to stay safe. 
 
There is still strong advice for those people over 70 years, for those older than 60 with 
existing health conditions and for Indigenous Australians aged over 50 years.  For your 
own protection, you should stay at home as much as possible.  
 
What does this mean for you? 

 Formal groups will recommence in line with government guidelines around space 
limitations 

 Community rooms will not be opened generally at this time 

 Although most places are starting to open all will have number restrictions or other 
requirements such as booking in advanced and / or social distancing rules 

 All outings should be close to home (within 15min travel) and less than 2hr duration. 

Remember: 

 Keep your distance – stay 1.5 metres away from others. 

 Practise good hygiene – washing hands, cough and sneeze into your elbow, not your 
hands 

 Stay at home if you are unwell. 

 Notify Wintringham if family members, including any children you live with are unwell.  

 Discuss any illness symptoms with your Doctor 

Please contact your case manager or support worker if you require any form of assistance 
including help getting food, medication and essential supplies. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dee Healey        Bryan Lipmann AM 
General Manager       CEO/Founder 
Housing and Homelessness Support    Wintringham 
Wintringham    


